[bookmark: _GoBack]Official Accrington Stanley Supporters Trust
Board Meeting – 18/6/2020

Attendees
JA, MP, PL, PW, KJ, AP, DR, JG, JB
Apologies – JM, AS

JA confirmed that the paperwork to change signatories on the bank account has been posted to Santander and also the licence application for Club1968 has also been sent to Hyndburn Council. 

Readstone are completing work on the flooring in the Memorial Garden this week. Stephen Lowe has thoughts for the planting of plants/bushes etc. KJ will organise a small group of people to get the planting completed within the next few weeks. 

New 2020-21 Home, Away and 3rd kits launching Friday 26th June. David Burgess has asked for help with taking pre-release orders, likely to be a week before they go on general sale. PL asked for volunteers to help man the phones for a few days. PL will also look at taking some stock from the club into the Market Hall shop. 

JA gave Club1968 update – over 200 people have committed so far. Money will be going into our business savings account just so it is all kept separate from our current account used for day to day running etc. Few issues with the Account Name not matching (full name not OASSC, however with the word Club the letters ‘L’U’B’ seem to be missing – possibly due to length) although people can bypass that, confirmed account details are 100% correct. AP had an issue where the account details he typed reverted to our current account – however that has now been rectified.  Still have almost half of the sign-ups to arrange Standing Order payment details – please can everyone who has personally signed someone else up chase them to complete. 
PL & PW have sent another mail shot out to people who were members for the past season. 

JA asked if board members could invite their friends to ‘Like’ our Facebook page to increase visability. 
Discussion over if we should cap at 250 Members. JA expressed that an in ideal situation we will cap the entrants – however we need to ensure that as many people have signed up as want to, so we may need to cap at 300/350 etc. Give it a few months to see if once draws start happening that may generate more interest/sign ups. Month1 will likely have highest amount of ‘cancellations/drop-outs’ etc. 
PL has organised with Murray Dawson Club1968 Membership Cards with entrant name & membership number on. 
PW gave a Market Shop update – Monday was very busy and we sold 26 shirts - £360 was taken. 2 shirts have been given to us (Billy Kee Mind shirt and the retro shirt with Asda sponsorship) due to people ordering wrong sizes – these will be for sale in shop. 
PL asked for fundraising ideas. PW mentioned about David Burgess doing the sponsored bike ride next season after this years was cancelled, target was £5000 so should be a good money maker. Other ideas included a match vs another Trust, raffles, supporters to be in with a chance of travelling on team coach, Bumble to host a Q&A Sportsmans Dinner. 
We are hopeful to organise an ‘International Fans’ day once next season starts. 
PL shared a Poster he has created showing a map and location of every club ASFC have played in a Competitive Fixture, up to and including the 19/20 season. Requested to be produced by Murray Dawson and to sell via website and shop.
No AOB – next meeting Thursday 25th June 2020. (Zoom)
